
       
         

 
January 17, 2017 

 

Dear 2nd Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
On Thursday, March 9th  the 2th Grade class is planning a trip to the Prudential Center in Newark, NJ to see the 

Circus – “Out of this World”.  It encompasses reading stories about animals and space then concludes with a 

writing piece and discussion.  This trip also shadows Cultural Arts and the Science curriculum for the 2nd grade.  

The classes will be departing the school at about 9:15 AM and will return approximately 1:30 PM.  

 

 Students must bring a bag lunch as we will be eating upon our return to school. 

 The cost per student is $25.00.  Kindly complete this permission slip by indicating that your payment was 

completed via Community Pass & return it to your child’s teacher by Friday, January 27, 2017. 

 Community Pass directions can be found on the reverse side of this flyer. 

 

May we stress that your child’s attendance on this trip is not mandatory.  Your child will not be tested 

on or held responsible for anything he/she may view on this trip.  

 
          

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.   

             

Sincerely,                        
   

Roger R. Rogalin 

Principal 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Student Name: _________________________     Teacher: ______________________   

Parent Signature: ____________________________________ 

 
_____ Yes, I grant permission for my child to attend the 2nd Grade class trip on March 9, 2017 

_____ Yes, Payment has been made via Community Pass           

_____ No, I choose not to have my child participate in the 2nd Grade class field trip. 
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